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Notice (Winter Vacation)

This is to inform all teaching staff and students that the college will remain
closed for a period of 35 days, from 01 January 2025 to 04 February 2025,

on account of the Winter Vacation. The college will reopen on 05 February
2025.

For any inquiries or urgent matters, the administrative office can be
contacted during the vacation period.

We wish you all a pleasant and enjoyable Winter break.

Wish You all a Very Happy New Year 2025
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